
BEN HILL COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

2023 BENEFITS 
OPEN ENROLLMENT 

June 8th-16th, 2023 
This is your once-a-year opportunity to make changes to your 

benefits. During this Open Enrollment period, you can: 

✓ Add, cancel, or change your coverage 
✓ Add or remove eligible family members 

 
What’s New this Year? 
 

✓ Slight increase in medical premium.  
✓ Bi-Weekly differences are listed below. 
✓ All other plans and premiums are remaining the same (unless 

you have had a pay increase or a birthday that resulted in  
an age bracket change for Voluntary Life or disability) 

 
Do you need to make any changes to your coverage? 
 
✓ Have you gotten married? 
✓ Have you gotten divorced? 
✓ Did you have a child? 
✓ Do you need to add or remove your spouse because of a 

change in his or her employment? 

 
Partners Benefit Group will be onsite May 31st at below locations 
and times to answer any questions or assist you with making 
changes. If you do not have questions and do not want to make 
changes, once you get your packet, you do not have to do 
anything. Your coverage will roll over.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Medical 
2022-2023 Premiums 

Bi-weekly 
2023-2024 Premiums 

Biweekly Bi-weekly Difference 

Employee $63.70 $64.97 $1.27 

Employee + Spouse $423.36 $431.83 $8.47 

Employee + Children $340.14 $346.94 $6.80 

Family $785.39 $801.10 $15.71 

 

Thursday June 8, 2023 

8:30 am to 

9:30 am 

Road Department 

10:00 am to 
12:00 pm 

Tax Commissioners Building 

(All departments) 

2:00 pm to 

6:30 pm 

Sheriff’s Office 

(Deputies, Jail Employees, E911, Resource 
Officers) 

 

 
 
 

What do you need to do? 

STEP 1: Receive your 

personalized benefit packet. 

STEP 2: Review your current 

elections shown on your 

benefit statement in your 

packet. Decide if you would 

like to make changes to your 

current coverage. 

STEP 3: If you wish to make 

any changes, please see a 

PBG Representative on May 

31st at location & times listed 

on this memo. If you don’t 

make the May 31st times, 

simply call the office at 

229.273.2555 between the 

Open Enrollment dates for 

assistance.  

STEP 4: 

If you do not want to make 

any changes to your current 

coverage, once you receive 

your packet, no action is 

required on your part. You 

will remain enrolled in the 

same coverage for 7/1/2023 

– 6/30/2024. 

 

All Coverage changes from    

this enrollment will be 

effective July 1, 2023. 


